
CHANGES TO NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH AND FARM WATCH. 

 

The Neighbourhood watch and farm watch system has now been changed.  In 

the past  messages sent by the Police used be distributed by the Voice Connect 

system to area co-ordinators, who then forwarded the information to their 

members within each scheme either through phone calls or emails.  This voice 

connect system has become outdated and so has been replaced by a new 

system. 

 

The system which is now being used allows all members and co-ordinators to 

register and receive the messages directly.  The new system is called Cumbria 

Community Messaging and you can register to the appropriate watch by visiting 

the following website www.cumbriacommunitymessaging.co.uk.   Once on the 

website just follow the registration instructions.  When registering you can choose 

how you would like to receive the messages either via email, text or land line.   

 

If you do not have access to the internet you can still be part of neighbourhood 

and/or farm watch please contact either myself PCSO 5206 Dakin or PCSO 5245 

Thomas and we can complete a registration form for you to sign, then you can 

choose to receive the messages either by land line or mobile phone. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the new system Please feel free to contact us 

on 0845 33 00 247 or email us on rachel.thomas@cumbria.police.uk or 

karen.dakin@cumbria.police.uk. 

 
PCSO 5206 Karen Dakin and PCSO 5245 Rachel Thomas. 
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